
 Solano County Board of Supervisors 

County Administrator’s Office 

  

 

DATE:  April 6, 2021 

RE:   Intent to Recommend Funding for RFP #2021-02 

 

The County Administrator’s Office is pleased to announce the intent to recommend funding in 

response to Request for Proposals (RFP) #2021-02 - Community Investment Fund Annual 

Grants. 

The county has completed its evaluation of proposals in response to the RFP and the following 

are the apparent best-evaluated Proposers that will be forwarded to the Board of Supervisors 

for consideration of Awards of Funding with the FY2021/22 Community Investment Fund Annual 

Grant allocation: 

 Agency FY2021/22 
Recommended Amount 

1 On the Move $49,764 

2 La Clinica de la Raza $50,000 

3 Rio Vista CARE $40,000 

4 Parents by Choice $50,000 

5 Kyle Hyland Foundation for Teen Support $35,000 

6 Agape Counseling Center and Network $25,236 

 

The Board of Supervisors is scheduled to consider the awards of funding for the mentioned 

Proposers at their meeting on April 13th, 2020.  

Please note: This notice is not an acceptance of any offer and the County retains the right to 

reject any proposal. In accordance with RFP and County law, this notice shall not create rights, 

interests, or claims of entitlement in the apparent best evaluated Proposer or any vendor. No 

vendor shall acquire any such right unless and until a contract is fully signed by all appropriate 

County officials. 

Thank you to all Proposers for your hard work in preparing Proposals in response to this RFP. 

 

Sincerely, 

Megan Richards  

RFP Coordinator 


